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16th November 2021 
 
Deputy Neasa Hourigan, 
Dáil Éireann, 
Dublin 2 
 

PQ Ref 53127/21 

“To ask the Minister for Health if a breakdown will be provided of single bedrooms, en-suite 

rooms and shared bedrooms and bathrooms for each mental health facility (details supplied) in 

County Cork; and the numbers of service users sharing in each instance.” 

 

Details Supplied: St. Stephen's Hospital, Glanmire; St. Catherine's Ward, St. Finbarr's Hospital; Cois 

Alla, Kanturk; Solas Nua, Mallow; Carrigabrick, Femoy; St. Colman's House, Macroom; Garnish 

House, Western Road, Cork; Gougane Barra, Western Road, Cork; Glenmalure House, Blackrock 

Road; Perrott House, Skibbereen; and Saol Nua, Skibbereen. 

 

 

Dear Deputy Hourigan, 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 
Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. 
 
Please find enclosed spreadsheet which contains the information requested in relation to quantity of 
rooms in each of the mental health facilities named in your request.  With regards to the number of 
service users in multi occupancy rooms, I wish to highlight that multi occupancy (i.e. shared) rooms in 
both facilities have operated at and continue to operate at reduced capacity in adherence with 
Infection Prevention Control guidelines and recommended social distancing measures in relation to 
the Covid Pandemic. 
 
I trust you find the above clarifies the query raised. 
    
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
______________________  
Mr Hugh Scully 
A/General Manager 
Mental Health Services  
Cork Kerry Community Healthcare  



 
 

 


